Brereton C. Jones GOVERNOR



CAROL M. PALMORE SECRETARY

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY LABOR CABINET 1049 U.S. 127 SOUTH Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

30

FEB 2 1994

January 31, 1994

Richard W. Niemeier, Ph.D., Director Centers for Disease Control National Institute for Occupational Safety & Health Robert A. Taft Laboratories Division of Standards Development and Technology Transfer 4676 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Dr. Niemeier:

PHONE: (502) 564-3070

This is in response to your letters of January 10 and January 20, requesting existing information relevant to implementing the Workers' Family Protection Act. Unfortunately our agency does not have any reports, studies, case histories, voluntary guidance, statutes, or regulations regarding the problem of contamination of workers' homes by hazardous chemicals and substances transported from the workplace.

Thank you for your interest in Kentucky Occupational Safety and Health Program. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Mrs. Carol M. Palmore

Secretary of Labor